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Dear all,

We are pleased to inform you that the UM Library and the US Consulate General (Hong Kong and
Macau) will jointly organize a seminar on "Study in the United States" at the American Corner of
the Library, starting at 3:00 p.m. on 6th November 2009 (Friday). For details, please see the
following poster.

s Seminar on Study in the United States
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Date : 6™ November 2009 (Friday)
Time : 3:00 -- 4:30 p.m.
Venue : American Corner, 2™ Floor of the UM Library

This seminar, which is given by the education expert and the
representatives from the Institute of International Education and U.S.
Consulate General, will focus on the various issues of studying in the
United States; these issues include how to select a suitable university
and courses, how to apply, possibility of getting a scholarship, and life
in the States, etc.

Speakers:

® Ms. Kristin Williams, the former president of the National Association of
Graduate Admissions Professionals and George Washington University

® Ms. Michelle Mak, Student Advisor, Institute of International Education

® Ms. Sarah Shabbir, Consular Officer, U.S. Consulate General

ALL ARE WELCOME!

Should you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact us at 8397 8191 or
8397 8171 or email at lib_refl@umac.mo
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Regards,
UM Library



